
Friends and Fellow Citizens: 
  
I trust by now you’ve seen my letter written to all Westworth Village citizens inviting you to the 
grand opening of Melva Campbell Park next Saturday morning, July 9th, at 10:30 a.m.  
  
After a short ribbon-cutting ceremony, the park will be yours to enjoy, and Chief Reaves and 
Lieutenant Lipperdt will later cook hamburgers and hot dogs for our citizens.  
  
To take a quick sneak peek at your park, please check out the video “Westworth Village’s Melva 
Campbell Park,” located on YouTube at  https://youtu.be/PMKDGXoaxo4. 
This video shows the park from its very inception, through all the phases of construction, and finally 
shows the park in all its splendor ready for this grand event. 
  
I hope to see you there -- this will be a date in the city’s history which will be long remembered. 
  
Best regards, Mayor Kelly Jones 
  
  

 

  

L. Kelly Jones 
Mayor - City of Westworth Village 
mayorjones@cityofwestworth.com 

City Hall: 817-710-2509 | Office: 817-265-0440 

 

  
 


